

July 12, 2004

Dr. Bill Kostlevy, Archivist
Executive Secretary of the Wesleyan Theological Society
Fuller Theological Seminary
135 North Oakland Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91182 USA

Dear Dr. Kostlevy:

Greetings from Seoul Theological University in the name of our Lord.

I heard from Prof. Myung-Soo Park, a church history professor in our school and director of the KEHC Historical Research Center, that the Wesleyan Theological Society would like to have a regional meeting in Korea.

We were glad to learn this, and would like to hold an international conference at our school May 23-25, 2005. Seoul Theological University can provide accomodations for the conference, and the KEHC Historical Research Center will handle the details. In particular, we are delighted that this conference will have the theme "The Holiness Movement as a Trans-Pacific Movement". This will be an opportunity not only to show the world the holiness movement in Asia and in Korea, but also to show Korea the worldwide holiness movement.

Therefore, with joy, I invite the Wesleyan Theological Society to have your regional meeting at our school.

Joseph J. Choe Joseph Jongjin Choe President,

cc: Prof. Myung-Soo Park, KEHC Historical Research Center, STU